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Platform: Hello! My name is Maddie Hagler and I am a junior from Birmingham, AL majoring 
in Sports, Exercise, and Health Optimization. I currently represent the College of Education 
through being a student ambassador and a student council member. I am running to be the 
Executive Student Council President for the College of Education. My platform for President 
would be to help educate and advocate for all the students at Auburn University that are in the 
College of Education. It is crucial for every student to feel informed about the various 
opportunities this college has to offer. I also believe that every student deserves the chance to be 
heard and voice their ideas or concerns about anything that involves the College of Education. I 
would like to continue hosting meet and greets on the Haley Concourse during the first and last 
weeks of the semester because I feel that it allows students to get more connected and meet other 
students that are involved in the College of Education. I would also love to have the College of 
Education host another “Meet the Dean” session. I believe that this would continue to allow 
students to voice their opinions and concerns to better the college as a whole. The last thing I 
would want to implement is to reward all the hard working students in the College of Education 
with a physical letter if they get the Dean’s list. It is such an accomplishment, and I believe that 
giving a physical copy of this letter could help push every student to succeed in their academics. 
I think I would be a great president for the College of Education because I am responsible, 
determined, organized, and a great communicator. I already have experience working with the 
College of Education, so I would love to further this leadership role to help every student. 
Auburn has given me so many opportunities to help me grow as a leader, and I would love to 
give back to Auburn by serving in this way. In conclusion, I would like to advocate, educate, and 
meet every student’s needs that are in the College of Education. 


